
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL  

SPECIAL MEETING 

MARCH 15, 2004 

 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado met on Monday, March 15, 
2004 at 6:03 p.m. in the Administration Conference Room, 2

nd
 Floor in City Hall for an 

executive session.  Those present were Councilmembers Harry Butler, Bruce Hill, 
Dennis Kirtland, Bill McCurry, Gregg Palmer and President of the Council Jim Spehar.   
Councilmember Cindy Enos-Martinez was absent. 
 

Councilmember Hill moved to go into executive session for the purpose of an exit 
interview under C.R.S. 24-6-402(4)(f)(i) with the former City Attorney Dan Wilson and 
for receiving legal advice concerning charter liabilities, responsibilities and relationships 
under C.R.S. section 24-6-402(4)(b) and the Council will not be returning to open 
session.  Councilmember Palmer seconded.  Motion carried. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephanie Tuin, MMC 
City Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 


